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Re: 48574/22 - Covid-19 Pandemic Payment  
 
 
Dear Deputy Troy, 
 
I refer to the recent representation in relation to the  
former, temporary, now permanent, Clerical Officers who worked in the Accident and 
Emergency Department during Covid-19. 
 
I have had this matter examined and I am advised that all temporary staff have been paid. In 
relation to Covid-19 Pandemic Payment, for agency staff, we are informed by the 
Department of Health that this work has been outsourced to an external company and they 
will notify Regional Hospital Mullingar once this has been completed.   
 
 
I trust this information is helpful to you.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
_______________  
Kay Slevin  
Hospital Manager, 
Regional Hospital Mullingar. 
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